
 
23rd April 2024 
 
Mr. Michael Healy-Rae, T.D., 
Dáil Éireann,  
Dublin 2 
 
 
PQ ref 14594/24 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health how many files are expected to be reviewed in phase 2 of the north 
Kerry CAMHS lookback review; and if he will make a statement on the matter.” 
 

Dear Deputy Healy-Rae, 
 
The Health Service Executive have been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted for the Minister for Health for a response.  
 
The Health Service Executive is currently undertaking Phase 1 of the North Kerry CAMHS Look Back Review.  
The findings of Phase 1 and the resulting report from Dr. Colette Halpin will inform the next steps in the 
review.    
 
Until the initial phase of the review has been completed, the Health Service Executive cannot advise how 
many files are expected to be reviewed in any further phases of the CAMHS Look Back Review. 
 
I trust the above clarifies the queries raised. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Julie O’ Neill 
Head of Service 
Mental Health Services 
Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 
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